
September 5, 2018 

Planning Commission 
County of Napa  
1195 Third Street 
Napa, CA  94559 

RE: Aloft Winery Application 

Dear Chair Cottrell and Fellow Commissioners: 

Thank you for providing an opportunity to consider my comments. 

The Aloft Winery application raises some questions and concerns that I hope will give you pause in your 
approval process.  Let me state up front that none of my comments or questions are directed at the applicant.  

Questions have been raised many times about the true need for another winery.  The existing hillside vineyard 
no doubt produces great wines.  And having a winery onsite is a sustainable approach to avoid truck traffic. 

But this site is on a residential road in Angwin.  Visitors need to pass by 40 or 50 homes to reach Aloft.  Buses 
are requested for large events.  While a stated goal in the application is to “Maintain and enhance the 
economic viability of agriculture” – where is the goal to maintain and enhance the fabric of the Angwin 
community and its residential districts? 

Angwin is a strong faith-based community, yet the winery and events will take place on their sabbath. 

The planned large commercial kitchen is almost half the size of many homes in Angwin.  Serving lunch and 
dinners are planned.  How will this winery (along with all the others applying to provide full service meals) 
impact the economic viability of our small cities/towns? 

While this application is for a moderately sized winery and marketing events, Cold Springs Road residents and 
their property values will forever be changed.   

Eve Kahn 

Eve Kahn, Chair 
Get a Grip on Growth 
PO Box 805 
Napa, CA  94559 
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